
From: Dwayne Bush
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 6:50:07 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

We still need this chemical to control Peachtree borer.  We already lost our best control product, thiodan.  Nothing
else works as well to control this pest that is killing our Peach orchards.

Sincerely,

Dwayne Bush
90536 Territorial Hwy
Junction City, OR 97448
jeanmarie03@yahoo.com
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